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Water System Hydrogeologic Support Services
Details: The City has been using Pacific Groundwater Group (PGG) over the last few years for on-
going maintenance of groundwater monitoring stations and technical assistance in managing the
City’s groundwater sources for both short-and long-term needs. PGG has prepared the attached
Scope of Work in the amount of $20,000 to continue maintenance of the City's existing groundwater
monitoring stations and provide other technical support on an as-needed basis. There is sufficient
budget in the 2015-2016 Water/Sewer Fund to support this effort.
Presenter: Steve Wall, Public Works Director
Recommended Action: Staff recommends this item be placed on the August 17, 2015 Consent
Agenda for Council’s consideration.
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